
AIBA President attended the World Judo Championships Seniors in
Hungary

Description

AIBA President Umar Kremlev visited the opening ceremony of the World Judo
Championship Seniors, which is taking place in Budapest from 6th to 13th of June 2021.

With Mr. Schmitt Pal, IOC Member & Former President of Hungary and Dr. Zeneemyadar
Batbayar, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Mongolia to Hungary AIBA
President honored the medalists in 48 kg weight category and presented checks.

‘I congratulate International Judo Federation with the opening of the World Judo
Championships! It was an honor to watch such a historical event. All the talented bright
people were collected together in one place to prove one more time that sport unites’, Mr.
Kremlev said.

The post AIBA President attended the World Judo Championships Seniors in Hungary
appeared first on AIBA.

https://www.aiba.org/blog/aiba-president-attended-the-world-judo-championships-seniors-
in-hungary/

https://www.aiba.org/blog/aiba-president-attended-the-world-judo-championships-seniors-in-hungary/
https://www.aiba.org

